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Donna Conkling

From: Gary Naughton <gnaughton@loebrealty.com>

Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 11:24 PM

To: Mayor

Cc: Clerk's Department

Subject: Elimination of House Pickup Recycle Material

To the Scarsdale Mayor,Scarsdale Board and Scarsdale Clerk, 

 

My family and I strongly oppose the elimination of the Village service to pick up recycle material at the house instead at 

the road. I have been a resident of Scarsdale for over 45 years and during that period of time  the Village seems to 

continue to reduce Village services, never once adding additional services even though we pay some of the highest taxes 

in the country. In addition, I have a long driveway and at age 77 am not in  position to drag recycle bins down to busy 

Mamaroneck Road and back again.  I urge the Village Board to  oppose this reduction of services. 

 

Thank you, 

Gary L. Naughton 

 

 

Gary L. Naughton  SVP 

Loeb Partners Realty LLC 

521 Fifth Avenue 

Suite 2800 

New York, NY 10175 

212 883 0371 

gnaughton@loebrealty.com  

 


